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DATE CLAIMERS 

 

Thursday 29 August 

Coffee Morning at  

Beaudesert Hotel 

 

Friday 6 to  

Sunday 8 September  

D22 Conference 

Beaudesert Show 

 

Saturday 14 September 

Spring High Tea 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM A FELLOW MEMBER:  

Dear Zontians, 

Well I hope you have all had a good month and as we know Denise 

and Margie are galivanting around the world and we wish them 

well, so I get to do the newsletter—Oh, the power!!!! 
 

A new member—Vanessa Skinner has accepted our invitation to 

join our club and will be inducted at our meeting in September, 

when Denise returns.   
 

Earlier in the month some of our members visited Towri Sheep 

Cheeses and you can read all about it in the article below. 
 

TOWRI SHEEP CHEESES VISIT 

Instead of our monthly social 

coffee morning,  several members, 

Honzons and friends from Lions, 

visited the Towri Sheep Cheeses, 

to sample the award winning 

cheeses and see a local farm with 

a difference. 

 

We were shown where the milking takes place, a very noisy area as 

young lambs had been separated from their mothers which were to 

be milked. The lambs were very friendly and begged to be patted. 

Shortly after the milking, they were reunited with their mothers.  

The owner of the farm, Carolyn Davidson, gave a brief talk on the 

Awassi breed of sheep, imported from Israel and a very affectionate 

breed. Unfortunately, cheese wasn’t being made that day. 
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We then went to the café area to sample the cheese with tea and locally 

produced coffee. It was a first experience for most of us to taste sheep 

cheese and some I am sure we shall try again. 

It was an educational, interesting day and certainly a change from our 

usual coffee morning. 

Jane and Ellen 

 

Birthing Kits 

It’s full steam ahead for the Birthing Kits which have been      

ordered and should arrive at McAuley College by                                                                         

20 September.   

 

Congratulation to Joan and Ellen who were both nominated 

for their service to the community in the recent Wright 

Awards.  Joan was nominated for her 31 years of service to 

Zonta, as you know, she was a Foundation Member, and 

Ellen for her work with Zonta and the Cancer Council.  Well 

done, the community as well as your fellow Zontians are 

blessed to know you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday. 

 

Yours in Zonta 

Deirdre 

 

Let’s meet for coffee ... 

10:00am at Beaudesert Hotel on Thursday 29 August 2019 

Next Dinner Meeting  

Tuesday 20 August 2019 

at  

Beaudesert R.S.L at 6:30 pm 

Committees will meet at 6:00 pm 

Remember we are ordering and paying for 

our meals at the Bistro and asking that the 

meal be served for 7:30pm.   

We will then give Pam $5.00 a meeting fee. 

6 Margaret Dennis 

15 Jane Blunck 

20 Robin Powell  

Remember to promote our  

Spring Fashion Parade and High Tea  
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